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Subject: Re:	New	Course	Proposal
Date: Monday,	February	5,	2018	at	9:56:16	AM	Eastern	Standard	Time
From: Barclay	Barrios
To: Marina	BancheH
CC: Carol	Gould

This	is	wonderful!		You	have	the	full	support	of	WGSS.		Once	the	course	becomes	official	we	look	forward	to
adding	it	to	our	list	of	courses	for	the	cerTficate.
	
Barclay	Barrios
Associate	Dean,	Dorothy	F.	Schmidt	College	of	Arts	and	LeXers
Director,	Center	for	Women,	Gender,	and	Sexuality	Studies
Associate	Professor,	Department	of	English
561-297-4573
	

From:	Marina	BancheH	<bancheX@fau.edu>
Date:	Monday,	February	5,	2018	at	9:50	AM
To:	Barclay	Barrios	<bbarrios@fau.edu>
Cc:	Carol	Gould	<CGOULD@fau.edu>,	Marina	BancheH	<bancheX@fau.edu>
Subject:	New	Course	Proposal
	
Dear	Barclay,
	
I	hope	that	you	had	a	rescul	and	enjoyable	weekend.		I’m	contacTng	you	in	your	funcTon	as	Director	of	WGSS
to	inform	you	about	a	new	course	that	philosophy	will	be	proposing	at	the	next	CUPC	meeTng.		The	course	is
“Philosophy	of	Sexuality”	and	it	would	be	great	if	I	could	get	a	leXer	of	support	from	you	to	include	with	the
proposal.
	
As	background	history,	the	course	was	once	part	of	the	philosophy	curriculum	and	was	offered	fairly	regularly.
	It	had	also	been	approved	as	an	elecTve	in	the	Women’s	Studies	curriculum.		Eventually,	the	professor
teaching	the	course	began	teaching	it	more	as	a	feminist	philosophy	class,	so	the	department	simply	dropped
“Philosophy	of	Sexuality”	and	began	offering	“Feminist	Philosophy”.
	
Most	recently,	however,	Carol	has	been	teaching	an	online	‘Special	Topics’	course	that	focuses	on	philosophy
of	sexuality	and	it	enrolls	well.		As	you	probably	know,	although	philosophy	of	sexuality	addresses	issues	that
are	relevant	for	feminist	philosophy,	these	are	two	disTnct	areas	of	study.		Even	when	there	is	overlap	in	the
issues	addressed	(the	nature	of	pornography,	for	example),	these	issues	are	addressed	in	philosophically
disTnct	ways.
	
Because	a	course	in	the	philosophy	of	sexuality	would	definitely	complement	our	current	curriculum,	as	well
as	serve	students	in	other	programs	such	as	WGSS,	we	are	proposing	to	include	it	once	again	in	our
curriculum.		The	course	is	also	one	of	several	interesTng	classes	that	the	philosophy	department	is	offering
online,	as	part	of	the	University’s	efforts	to	increase	accessibility	to	students.
	
I	have	aXached	the	syllabus	to	this	e-mail	for	your	review.		If	you	have	any	quesTons	about	the	course	and	its
contents,	please	e-mail	Carol	at	cgould@fau.edu.		Because	she	has	been	teaching	the	course,	she	will	be	in	a
beXer	posiTon	to	answer	any	quesTons	or	concerns	you	may	have.
	
Since	the	CUPC	meeTng	is	next	week,	I	would	need	a	reply	from	you	someTme	this	week,	with	a	copy	to
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Mark	Harvey.
	
Thank	you	and	best	regards,
	
Marina
	
**************************
Marina	P.	BancheH,	Chair
Department	of	Philosophy
Florida	AtlanTc	University
Boca	Raton,	FL	33446
Tel:	(561)	297-3816
Fax:	(561)	297-2095
E-mail:	bancheX@fau.edu
**************************


